
 

 

Congratulations, Miss Cook! 
 

We begin today’s newsletter by wishing Miss 
Cook ‘Congratulations’, as she has recently 

been appointed to a new job role as a 
children’s counsellor. Sadly, this means that 
Miss Cook will be leaving our Coupe Green 

staff team at the end of this half term and her 
last day in her teaching assistant role will be 
Thursday, 9th February. We are very proud 
of Miss Cook in being appointed to this new 
role, but also know that, like us, you will miss 
all the contributions she makes daily across 

our school classrooms. 

 
Dance From The Heart 

 

On 17th January, me and three other girls 
went to Lostock Hall Academy to do Dance 

From The Heart. We did twelve short 
dances, all including Disney songs, for Walt 
Disney’s hundredth anniversary. There were 
lots of other schools there too and the bit I 

enjoyed the most was when we did the 
dance all the way through. The four of us are 

going to teach the dance to all our school. 
It’s really fun! 

 

by Macy T  

 
Paralympic Day 

 

On Paralympic Day, we did three different 
sports: curling, boccia and goal ball. We all 
learned how to play each sport and learned 

about the rules too. I enjoyed curling the 
most of all the sports, but I think we really 
enjoyed it all. I would like to do all of these 

sports going forwards and learn more 
advanced skills, rules and tips. 

 

by Brooke P 
 

Tennis Club 
 

At tennis club, we have learned how to hit 
the ball over the net and how to serve. My 
favourite thing is to serve. I hope we get to 

do more matches and learn how to get better 
at serving and matches. 

 

by Sophia H 
 

 
 
 

Smile Swap Day 
 

On Smile Swap Day, we each joined a table 
where we had to make as many people smile 
as we could. You could do it in any way, as 
long as they smiled! It was quite a different 

day to others, but it was fun. I learned that you 
can do anything to make people smile. 

 

by George C 

 
Computer Coding Club 

 

In Coding Club, we have used codes to make 
up games in Scratch. I have found it really fun 
and I liked how it could help using codes in the 
future. I have got the app at home to practise 

for next time. So far, we have done a ping 
pong and maze game and it was really 

exciting! 
 

by Charlotte N 

 
Wellbeing Workshop 

 

We look forward to our first Wellbeing 
workshop for parents being held on Monday, 
6th February at 9:00am in the school hall. Our 
first session, in which we will be supported by 
a member of The Child and Family Wellbeing 
Team will focus on how pupils may present 
their worries and how you, as parents, can 
support your children. We will also discuss 
emotional development and how you can 

understand your children’s emotions clearly. If 
you plan to attend the first workshop, please 
email enquiries@coupegreen.lancs.sch.uk if 
you have not already done so. Thank you. 

 
Early Reading Workshop 

 

For parents of children in Acorn, Oak and Elm 
Classes, Mrs Littlewood and Miss Brooks are 
planning to run an early reading workshop on 
Wednesday, 8th February at 5:00pm. This is 
aimed at providing a range of strategies and 

advice for supporting your child with their 
reading at home. If any more EYFS and KS1 

parents plan to attend, please ensure you 
have returned your reply slip or emailed 

enquiries@coupegreen.lancs.sch.uk. 
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 Friends of Coupe Green 
 

Friends of Coupe Green have a very exciting 
day planned for the last day of this half term. 

 

Wear What You Love 
 

On Friday 10th February, children are invited 
to come to school wearing what they love in 
return for a voluntary cash donation of your 

choice: £1, £2, £3 or more. Please send your 
cash donation into school with your child on 

the day. 
  

Golden Ticket Chocolate Bars 
 

Did you always dream of winning a Golden 
Ticket to enter Willy Wonka’s Chocolate 

Factory to see the oompa loompas, sample 
the fizzy lifting drink and eat all the 

scrumdiddlyumptious chocolate you can get 
your hands on? 

 

Well, we might just have the next best thing! 
 

 After the success of last year’s event, 
Friends of Coupe Green are bringing back 

the ‘Golden Ticket Chocolate Bar Sale’. 
FOCG will be selling chocolate bars at the 
front of school from 3:00pm on Friday 10th 
February. The covers of the chocolate bars 
will feature a unique design for Valentine’s 

Day, which can be personalised by colouring 
in the design. 

 

In addition to the wonderful opportunity to 
buy a unique chocolate bar for the person 

you love, you will also gain the opportunity to 
earn prizes beyond your wildest dreams!  

 

Five of the chocolate bars will also contain a 
lucky Golden Ticket hidden inside the 

wrapper, which could earn you an extra 
special prize! 

 

Will you be one of the lucky recipients!?!?! 
 

All bars will cost £2.50 each, with allergen 
alternative available. 

 
Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

 

Alongside the golden ticket chocolate bar 
sale, there will also be an opportunity to buy 

pre-loved uniform.  
 

Thank you for the very generous response to 
our request for donations of unwanted gifts 
and school uniform. The donations will go a 

long way in helping us raise funds for school.  
 

If anyone is interested in helping FOCG, in 
any way, please contact  

friendsofcoupegreen@gmail.com 
 

We really appreciate your support. 
From all at FOCG 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Yoga Taster Day 
 

On Friday 3rd February, the whole school looks 
forward to taking part in a Yoga Taster Day 

with each class enjoying a thirty minute yoga 

session with Marina from Jellypose. During 
this time, pupils may enjoy a warm up and sun 

salutation, followed by some yoga poses, a 
game and some mindfulness and relaxation.  

 
Special Lunches 

 

All pupils are invited to book three special 
lunches on ParentPay.  

 

Firstly, on Tuesday 21st February (Pancake 
Day) all main course choices will be followed 

by pancakes for dessert. 
 

The following week, on Thursday 2nd March, a 
special World Book Day themed lunch will be 

served. 
 

Finally, to celebrate Easter, pupils may book a 
special Easter lunch, taking place on 

Wednesday 29th March. 
 

Our school lunches are extremely popular with 
the kitchen now regularly serving hot meals to 

a hundred pupils during lunchtime. Ad-hoc 
bookings for pupils wishing to try a particular 
lunch are always welcome. ParentPay lunch 

bookings are open through to Friday, 31st 
March. Please book as far ahead as you can. 

Thank you.   

 
 

Diary Dates 

Monday 30th 
January 

Tennis Club (Week 4 of 5) 
Computer Coding Club 
(Week 4 of 5) 

Wednesday, 
1st February 

9:15am Mad Science 
Assembly 

Friday, 3rd 
February 

Yoga Taster Day 

Monday, 6th 
February 

9:00am Wellbeing Workshop 

Wednesday 
8th February 

Assembly Visitor: Stuart 
Robinson (Paralympian)  
 

5:00pm Early Reading 
Workshop 

Friday 10th 
February 

Friends Of Coupe Green 
Wear What You Love Day 
 

3:00pm Golden Ticket 
Chocolate Bar and Pre-
Loved Uniform Sale 
 

3:15pm School Closes for 
Half Term Holidays 

Monday 20th 
February  

8:45am School reopens for 
Spring 2 

Friday, 31st 
March 

3:15pm School Closes for 
The Easter Holidays 
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